
EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks. The Managing Editors wish to thank Janine Dahl for her help as an
assistant managing editor. We also extend our appreciation to Gabriela Ene,
who typed two manuscripts for this issue.

Editorial Board. After serving on the editorial board since the inception of
Real Analysis Exchange, Professor Richard OMalley has announced his depar-
ture. He and his wife are retiring from their respective positions and moving to
North Carolina. We thank him for his many, many years of service and wish
them both well. After serving as a contributing editor since 1993and well into
his retirement from University of British Columbia Professor Peter Bullen will
also be stepping down. We thank him for his contributions to the operation of
the journal and we wish him and his wife all the best.

We are pleased to welcome two new contributing editors to the editorial
board, Professor Stefan Schwabik, from the Mathematical Institute in Prague,
Czech Republic, will manage papers on integration theory and related subjects.
Zbigniew Nitecki, from Tufts University, will manage dynamical systems and
related areas. We are very fortunate to have these two eminent scholars on the
board.

In Memoriam. It saddens us to inform our readers of the passing of two of
our colleagues. We extend our deepest sympathy to the families, friends, and
colleagues of Janina Ewert, who died November 21,2004, and Harold Atkinson,
who died December 23, 2004. They will be dearly missed by the Real Analysis
community.

Advertisements. Please note the advertisements at the end of each issue,
which may be of interest to Real Analysis Exchange readers. Others promote
Michigan State University Press publications and therefore help support the
production of our journal. If you have written a book or have an item of in-
terest you wish to publicize in the Journal, please contact the Michigan State
University Press Journals Division.

Michigan State University Press. If you are contemplating writing a text-
book on a subject in mathematics, or a memoir, please consider using the Michi-
gan State University Press as your publisher. The Press is a non-profit orga-
nization affiliated with Michigan State University that offers superior service
and much lower costs than commercial publishers, along with complimentary
advertising in Real Analysis Exchange.

Website. We encourage you to visit our website and invite your feedback re-
garding the content. The address is:

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis
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